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MITCHELL - A motorcycle caught fire after a crash with a semi truck at New Poag 
Road and I-255 on Monday afternoon.

Mitchell Fire Department, and Edwardsville Fire Department worked the scene. The 
crash did fall within Mitchell’s jurisdiction.

Thankfully, the motorcyclist was not injured and refused treatment after the accident, 
Mitchell Fire Chief Joe Lee said.



 

Dan Brannan also contributed to this story.

/profiles/details.cfm?id=64&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

